
KVK Darsi and Watershed, Vinukonda visit  

As a part of exposure visit on August 4th 2023, the 3rd Year students of KL College of 

Agriculture visited KVK Darsi and Watershed, Vinukonda. This visit empowered the students 

with different aspects of organic farming, integrated farming and watershed management 

system under dryland condition.  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  


